
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
My name is Beth Bench, and I am the Military Family Life Counselor at Bellbrook High 
School.  I am happy to be joining Bellbrook this year, serving as a support for your 
family. 
 
I have several roles: 
 

 Individual/Family support for issues at home or school. 

 Support groups for military students (to support academic 
success/building resiliency). 

 Facilitation of Peer Mentoring students from military families. 

 Social Support (connection to Youth Development Center on base). 

 Linking with Military resources, opportunities, and guidance. 
 
If you would like your student to have access to our services, please sign the enclosed 
form, indicating your consent, and return it to school. 
 
I look forward to working with you student and your family! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Beth Bench, M.S.,P.C.C. 
Military Family Life Counselor 
(937)203-1344 
ebench@jcsmilitary.net 
 
 

 


